Bacon’s College
The best in everyone™

Part of United Learning

Tuesday, 07 May 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,
Year 7 Parents’ Evening - Thursday 9" May 2024, 4.15pm-6.30pm

| am writing to invite you to attend our Year 7 Parents Evening where you will have the opportunity to meet with your
child's subject teachers to discuss their academic and personal progress so far. This Parents Evening is an excellent
opportunity to gain a clear understanding of your child's progress and what they need to do next to achieve the best
grades in the upcoming Summer assessments.

We expect all students and parents to attend. Students must wear their full school uniform. If you are unable to
attend, please email Mr Pyke (Head of Year 7) c.pyke@baconscollege.co.uk to arrange a meeting with your child’s
form tutor. Please note that if you arrive after 5pm, you may only have the time to see 3 teachers. Therefore, please
arrive early to allow enough time to see all the teachers.

When you arrive at the college on Thursday 9*" May 2024 at 4.15pm, please sign in, collect your child’s report and
bring it with you to the meetings. The information on the report and the upcoming Summer assessments will form the
basis of the discussion with the teachers about your child.

We look forward to seeing you on Thursday 9" May 2024 at 4.15pm and working together to ensure your child's
personal and academic success.

Yours sincerely,

U Yallade
Ms Vallade
Associate Assistant Principal

] . il Bacon's College
\T United Learning @ Timber Pond Road

o The best in everyone™ Rotherhithe

London

A Church of England academy governed, led and managed by the SE16 6AT
United Learning Trust in partnership with the Southwark Diocesan Board of Education. 020 7237 1928

Bacon's College is part of United Learning. United Learning comprises: UCST (Registered in England No: 2780748, Charity No. 1016538) f OZO 723 7 4 501
and ULT (Registered in England No. 4439859. An Exempt Charity). Companies limited by guarantee. VAT number 834 8515 12. e: reCeptiOﬂ@baCOﬂSCO”ege o Uk

Registered address: United Learning, Worldwide House, Thorpe Wood, Peterborough, PE3 6SB.


mailto:c.pyke@baconscollege.co.uk

